
As HNT Services continues to progress with the Irrigation Replacement Project, holes #6, #7 and #8
are the next scheduled for work in the coming days. Hole #7 is nearly complete, and contractors will
be putting the finishing touches on it this week. 

As mentioned in last week’s video, holes #6 and #8 will be worked on in combination. This approach
allows contractors to install pipe and sprinklers in the ground and get water to key areas (greens and
tee boxes), so the Turf Care team can irrigate those located as needed. 

As we move through work on holes #6 and #8, please read all signage posted at the Pro Shop
entrance, adhere to the first tee host instructions on hole closures, and read all signage posted on
course with relevance to holes closed. Please do not remove any colored pin flags that are set in the
ground. These are indicators for the Project Manager, Contractors, and Turf Care team, indicating
the location on current or future sprinkler installations.

Please note that the sodded areas and trenches on hole #12 are still in recovery. During initial work,
sod was stripped in advance of trench work and sprinkler installation. At that time, there was very
little growth and recovery from the winter, and the sod was still very dormant as irrigation work
began. If the sod does not recover, new sod will be laid in areas that require it. The Turf Care team
and HNT Services are working together to ensure the finishing quality on each hole is completed to
the highest standard. Throughout the Project, there will be areas on course that will take time to
recover from trench work and slits from pulling pipes. We ask for your patience with these areas as
normal visuals and aesthetics on course will be compromised for periods of time until the turf has
recovered as work continues throughout the duration of the Project.

Please remember the golf course is considered a construction site. Remember to obey all directional
signage when entering a hole under construction for your safety. Please exercise caution when
entering the area and obey all directional signage and proceed with caution. Do not approach heavy
equipment or irrigation contractors if they are using machinery as they may not see or hear you
approach.     

Best Regards,

Lance Morris
Golf Course Superintendent
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